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                                                                       June 21, 2021 

 

        The Tazewell County Electoral Board met in the General Registrar's office Monday, June 21, 2021 

for the purpose of concluding the canvass of votes obtained during the June 15, 2021 Special 

Election.  

 

         The canvass meeting was reconvened by Chair, Cathy McClanahan at 3:15pm. In attendance were 

Vice Chair, Irma Mitchell, Sherman Cain, Secretary and Brian Earls, Director of Elections. No one 

was present in the public gallery.  

 

        The Board proceeded to process all properly received mailed ballots, dutifully recording and 

certifying the results. Director Earls completed the various election documents and went over the 

concluding reports.  

  

           Upon completion of the canvass of results, affixing signatures to related documents and with no 

further business being conducted it was moved, seconded and unanimously carried the meeting of 

the Electoral Board of Tazewell County be adjourned.  Accordingly, the meeting was adjourned at 

3:30pm.    

       

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

 

 

__________________________________                  

                    Chairman 

 

 

 

 ________________________________  

                 Vice-Chairman 

 

 

 

________________________________ 

                     Secretary  

 

 


